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The SOS tracking system – more than just stats! 

In 2007, Stellenbosch University implemented the Early Assessment (EA) system under the banner of the First-year Academy. It was the intention that the system would provide an overview of student performance among the first-year cohort so as to, where necessary, serve as an early warning to students, parents and academic staff. This diagnostic assessment was regarded as ‘low stakes’ and all role-players were encouraged to view it from a broad perspective that would, at best, indicate trends but that would also allow for intervention where appropriate. Subsequent to the publication of the results a number of concerns relating to the validity and predictability of the results have been raised. The need to contextualise the EA results in terms of the results typically achieved in a particular module over a period of time and to reflect on the profile of students who have achieved success is crucial. This poster highlights one of the tracking systems, the SOS system, that has been devised to provide management, academics and academic development practitioners with data that presents a longitudinal view of trends, within a particular module, focusing on student throughput. The data is sorted according to a number of different variables including grade 12 results, gender, race and language. The aim of the poster is to enhance awareness across campus both of the availability of the system as well as to highlight its potential as a management and teaching tool.

